
        

           
 
       January 28, 2011 

Petron Corporation's Disclosure 
 
 
PHILIPPINE STOCK EXCHANGE, INC. (PSE) 

Disclosure Department 
3rd Floor, Philippine Stock Exchange Center 
Ayala Triangle, Ayala Avenue   
Makati City 
 
 
Attention:  MS. JANET A. ENCARNACION 
       Head, Disclosure Department 
 
 
Dear Ms. Encarnacion: 
 
Please find attached Petron’s Annual Progress Report for the Year Ended December 31, 2010 
in relation to Petron’s use of the proceeds from its public offering of Preferred Shares on 
March 5, 2010. 
 
Thank you. 
 
        

Very truly yours, 
 

 
JOSE ANGELO C. CRUZ 
AVP – General Counsel & 
Corporate Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 



 



 
 



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

 


